
Choir Auditions for September 2025 

 

The SETU Choral Programme are holding auditions for new members 
to join their six choirs in September 2025. Auditions run from the 29th May – 3rd June. 
 

When do rehearsals take place? 

SETU Singing Club Senior Infants & 1st Class (Mixed) Fri 4:15-5:15pm 

SETU Children’s Choir 2nd & 3rd Class (Mixed) Fri 4:15-5:15pm 

SETU Boys’ Choir Boys in 4th, 5th & 6th Class Tues 5:30-6:45pm 

SETU Girls’ Choir Girls in 4th, 5th & 6th Class Tues 5:30-6:45pm 

SETU Junior Youth Choir 1st, 2nd & 3rd Year (Mixed) Thurs 5:30-7:00pm 

SETU Youth Choir 4th, 5th & 6th Year (Mixed) Thurs 5:30-7:00pm 

 
What is involved in the audition? 
Auditions take place in the SETU Music School, College Street Campus (X91 Y074). All 
you need to do is prepare a short song. Current Choral Programme members must sing a 
song they learned in choir, but new applicants may choose any song. There will also be 
some quick listening tests and sight singing for older applicants. 
 

How do I apply? 
Book an audition time by filling this form: Book an Audition 

  

Does everyone have to audition? 
Those applying for the SETU Singing Club (children currently in Junior or Senior Infants) 
do not have to audition. They can simply apply for membership by filling this form: New 
Applicant Form. Please note places are allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 

How do I find out more about the choirs? 
You can read about all our choirs at https://musicschool.setu.ie/choirs/ 
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